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Curriculum Technology Integration
● I continue to review and update all new curriculum integration and rostering.
● New NDPA v2 contracts for SOPPA are expected to be released in November - I am

preparing to update our privacy contracts with software vendors.

Professional Development
● October 31st SIP Day:

○ Continuing ELA PD for Bluffview: McGraw-Hill Wonders
○ Continuing ELW/Writing Across the Curriculum PD for JH: Marco Learning
○ New 3D Printing for HS Teachers and SpEd support for HS: Joe Cipfl, our

computer science liaison from ROE 50 will present at Dupo High School

● I will attend a PD on SIS and Reporting by TeacherEase/Common Goal Systems, at the
annual Mt. Vernon ROE 21 Conference on October 25th.
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Library Media Services
● Our new Aspen user experience should be going live any day now.
● I attended IHLS Member Day on October 22nd.
● I have assisted Mrs. Phillips and Mrs. Kloess with planning activities for students - STEM

during WIN time at the JH is going great!

Student Information Systems & Data Reporting
● All reporting is up-to-date; EL ACCESS testing materials have been ordered.
● I continue to guide our school counselor along with advanced scheduling and

maintenance tasks in TeacherEase and SIS data collection.
● Our official school report card is scheduled for public release on October 30th.

Public Relations
● I participated in various technology/reporting and library listserv user groups.
● I attended the Bluffview PTO Meeting on October 2nd.
● I attended Extra Credit! School Librarian Networking on October 3rd.
● I attended the Gateway Cyber Ed Alliance on October 4th.
● I attended the St. Clair County Technology Coordinators roundtable on October 10th.
● I attended the IHLS Finance Committee meeting on October 14th.
● I attended the Dupo/EC Chamber of Commerce meeting on October 17th.
● I attended and represented Dupo CUSD 196 at the IHLS Board of Directors meeting as

a public school liaison on October 22nd.
● I continue to share news and updates on the district website and social media accounts.

Other
● I have assisted Mr. Aldridge with various technology tasks and user support.
● I have assisted Mr. Book with curriculum development tasks.
● I will DJ the Bluffview Monster Mash on October 31st.
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